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Dear Community,

The SF Bay Conservation and Development Commission (BCDC) is looking for two representative
from Disadvantaged Communities to fill two seats on BCDC's EJ Advisors. Successful candidates
will be long-term residents within a socially vulnerable Bay Area community and have an
advanced understanding of and familiarity with Environmental Justice issues. Stipends are
available for your participation. 

BCDC's Environmental Justice Advisors program was created in 2020 to help BCDC develop and
nurture long-term relationships with leaders of communities serving socially vulnerable,
underrepresented, and EJ populations within the nine-county Bay Area to ensure that their unique
perspectives shape BCDC's programs and activities and increase equitable processes and
outcomes. EJ Advisors shape Commission activities by providing independent analyses,
recommendations, and other input. Please see more information about the EJ Advisors Program
here. 

Please send applications into Phoenix Armenta at phoenix.armenta@bcdc.ca.gov by October
13, 2023 for consideration. Please share widely with your networks.

Thank you,

Phoenix

Phoenix Armenta (they/them)
Senior Manager for Climate Equity and Community Engagement
Direct: (415) 352-3604 | phoenix.armenta@bcdc.ca.gov
 
San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission
Bay Area Metro Center
375 Beale Street, Ste. 510
San Francisco, CA 94105
Main: (415) 352-3600
www.bcdc.ca.gov | @SFBCDC
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